
COMMUNITY
POLICING SURVEY
2023

YOUR VIEWS 
WANTED

The Northern 
Ireland Policing 
Board is seeking 
views from across 
the community on 
the delivery of the 
policing service and 
how the police work 
in partnership with 
the community in 
local areas as part 
of the Community 
Policing Survey 
2023.

With our responsibility to oversee the work  
of the Police Service of Northern Ireland,  
we want to find out about your experience  
of PSNI in your local area, whether that be  
as an individual or through your work with  
a community group or an organisation.

This information will be used to inform  
the Policing Plan and assist the Board in 
assessing and evaluating the impact of  
police partnership working within  
local communities. We appreciate  
you taking the time to complete  
this survey. The Board  
will publish the results  
in Autumn 2023.



COMMUNITY
POLICING SURVEY
2023

SCAN TO COMPLETE 
THE SURVEY

The online survey will be open from  
Monday 3 April 2023 to Friday 30 June 2023  
and can be accessed by scanning the QR Code  
or by visiting consultations.nidirect.gov.uk/ 
doj/community-policing-survey-2023

Anyone unable to 
access the survey 
online, can request 
hard copies of the 
survey by contacting 
the Policing Board:

Northern Ireland Policing Board 
James House, Block D, 2 – 4 Cromac Avenue,  
The Gasworks, Belfast, BT7 2JA

  Statistics@nipolicingboard.org.uk

  028 9040 8500

You can find out more about the role and work of the Policing Board by visiting  
our website at www.nipolicingboard.org.uk 

Stay up to date by following us on social media:

https://twitter.com/nipolicingboard
https://www.facebook.com/policingboard
https://www.youtube.com/user/nipolicingboard
https://uk.linkedin.com/company/northernirelandpolicingboard

	Button 2: 
	Button 1: 
	Button 4: 
	Button 3: 


